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To "Flint, Oliver" <FLINTO@si.edu>

cc

bcc John M Morton/R7/FWS/DOI@FWS

Subject RE: Trichoptera

Dear Dr. Flint,

Thank you for examining this material so quickly. Yes, you may retain the specimen of Limnephilus
dispar in the exchange you described.

Sincerely,

Matt

Matt Bowser, Entomologist
Kenai National Wildlife Refuge
PO Box 2139
Soldotna, Alaska 99669
60.4647°N, 151.0735°W
(907) 260-2812

"Flint, Oliver" <FLINTO@si.edu> wrote on 09/12/2012 08:07:17 AM:

> The specimens have arrived in good shape. Today I identified them:
> Limnephilus dispar McLachlan – 3 males; Oecetis inconspicua
> (Walker), 1 female; Triaenodes baris Ross, 1 male. I would like to
> keep 1 male of L. dispar as we only have 1 male from Alberta in the
> collection. In exchange, I will send Mystacides alafimbriata Hill-
> Griffin, 1 male and Limnephilus externus Hagen, 1 female: Wayne
> collected these, the first at Rainbow Lake, the second at Swanson R.
> rd. both in the refuge. If I have your approval, I will start the
> material on its way back.
>
> Dr. Oliver S. Flint, Jr.
> Curator Emeritus, Neuropteroids
> Department of Entomology
> National Museum of Natural History
> Smithsonian Institution
> Washington, DC USA 20013-7012
> Phone: 202.633.1007
> Fax: 202.786.3141
> E-mail: flinto@si.edu
>
> From: Matt_Bowser@fws.gov [mailto:Matt_Bowser@fws.gov]
> Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 5:31 PM
> To: Flint, Oliver
> Subject: Fw: Trichoptera
>
>
> Dear Dr. Flint,
>
> Would you be willing to examine adult Trichoptera from the
> collection of the Kenai National Wildlife Refuge? We do not have
> large numbers of specimens. Records for all of our Trichoptera can



> be perused from the URI below.
>
> http://arctos.database.museum/saved/KNWR_Trichoptera
>
> Sincerely,
>
> Matt
>
> Matt Bowser, Entomologist
> Kenai National Wildlife Refuge
> PO Box 2139
> Soldotna, Alaska 99669
> 60.4647°N, 151.0735°W
> (907) 260-2812
> ----- Forwarded by Matt Bowser/R7/FWS/DOI on 08/29/2012 01:27 PM -----
>
> "Mathis, Wayne" <MATHISW@si.edu> wrote on 08/24/2012 02:06:01 PM:
>
> > Dear Matt,
> >
> > Greetings from a hot and slightly muggy Washington. We wish we were
> > still in Alaska!
> >
> > I usually give specimens of Trichoptera that I collect to Dr. Oliver
> > S. Flint, Jr. Ollie is retired but remains very active and is
> > continuing to build and curate the Smithsonian's collection of
> > Trichoptera. We will begin labeling the specimens from Alaska next
> > week (the boxes of specimens are now in the freezer). When they are
> > labeled and collection ready, I will give them to Ollie. Ollie and
> > colleagues have cooperated with the folks in Guelph in the massive
> > bar coding project.
> >
> > Please give my best to Clif.
> >
> > All the best,
> >
> > Wayne
> >
> > ________________________________
> > From: Matt_Bowser@fws.gov [Matt_Bowser@fws.gov]
> > Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 5:44 PM
> > To: Mathis, Wayne
> > Subject: Trichoptera
> >
> >
> > Dear Wayne,
> >
> > To whom were you sending the adult Trichoptera specimens that you
> > collected? I would be very interested in loaning some of our
> > Trichoptera specimens for determination. We have a small number of
> > these (33 specimens), both pinned and vial specimens.
> >
> > Sincerely,
> >
> > Matt


